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ST. GREGORY THE ILLUMINATOR ARMENIAN CHURCH 

WOMEN'S GUILD ANNUAL REPORT 

The officers for 1991 were: 

CHAIRWOMAN: .•••••••••••.•••••••••.• Dolores Tootooian 
VICE CHAIRWOMAN: .••••••••••••••••.• Mary Dadian 
RECORDING SECRETARY: ••••••••••••..• Mary Battle 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY: •••••••..•• May Nahabedian 
TREASURER: ..••••••••.•.•••••••••..• Dolores Tootooian 
ASSIST. TREASURER: •.•••.••••••..••• Pauline Nahabedian 
HISTORIAN: .•••••••..•.•.•••••••...• Silva Karachorlu 

We presently have 17 members. We have ten meetings a year and 
they are held on the second Friday of each month. 

The following activities were held 
Christmas Dinner 
Mardi Gras - Paregantan 
Women Saints Day 
Maundy Thursday 
Palm Sunday Dinner 
Easter Breakfast for 
sunday School Children 

during the year: 
Mother's Day Dinner 
Father's Day Breakfast 
Baking for.the Picnic 
Rummage Sale 
Bake Sale 
Christmas Tree TRimming Party 

We provide financial support for the needs of Sunday School. This year 
we provided over $300.00 for books and supplies. Attendence is low 
and we would hope parents would be more diligent in bringing their 
children to Sunday School. 

The Women's Guild, again, took on the Women Saints Day and Special 
Desert Storm Service which was attended by members of all church in 
this area and officiated by four Clergymen. 

' During the months of June and July, the Women's Guild prepared pastries 
for our upcoming Annual Picnic. As in past years, the Women's Guild, 
once again, donated over $500.00 to defray the costs of all the 
pastries, which were made by our bard working and talented women. 
The many cash and pastry donations helped make the Sweet ·Table 
profitable. The profits from the Picnic Sweet Table were approximately 
$5,100.00. 

At the request of the Parish Council, on November 3, 1991, the 
Women's Guild prepared a wonderful 27th Anniversary Dinner, which 
was enjoyed by all who attended. The Women's Guild, also at Parish 
Council's request, prepared a dinner for Vartanantz. 

Each year St. Gregory~s donates food for Hye Camp. This year the 
Guild made a batch of choregs. This cost is absorbed by the Parish 
Council along with donations of cheese and olives and a monetary gift. 

There was one condolence visit made to the family of the deceased. 

We are few in number, but our women work unselfishly for the 
bettermant of our Church. They folunteer their services whenever 
called upon to serve in any capacity. 
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My thanks goes to all of them for their time, talent, generosity 
and efforts they gave for our Church and for making my position 
as their Chairwoman an easy one. 

As in the past, the Women's Guild is forwarding 60% of their 
treasury, $2,504.00 to the Parish Council at this time. 

Last but not least, the Women's Guild wish to thank all of you for 
supporting our activities throughout the year and pray 1992 will 
be even greater. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~&-u.vY~ 
Dolores Tootooian 
Chairwoman 
1990/91 
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